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Ilngh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E C. 3.

23rd July 1919.

Dear 8Sirs,

I have to inform you that a letter has been
received from the Admiralty stating tha |
Trawler 'J’&HE )R':!}OHALD .

St e

m:n.‘%ehrma i Sam' No. &7
‘has ‘beenald esﬁ. Wk quqy & Sons, W Street,
| Hull, and to drew your attemtion to the arrs gements made
| in paragraphs 2 & J of Adwiralty letter C.P.100878, dated
| 25th January last. |

I am, Dear S8irs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary

Enesewes. . TN 020198
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